
Agreement Between Dearborn Public Library and Metro Detroit Linux Users Group 
10-01-2014 

 

The Dearborn Public Library and Metro Detroit Linux Users Group (MDLUG) agree to partner to provide 

free technology workshops for the public.  Unless the parties agree in writing to continue with this 

agreement, this agreement will terminate on March 31, 2015. 

MDLUG is a not-for-profit local organization whose goal is to teach others about computers.  They 

generally meet on the second Saturday of each month, from 12:00p-2:30p, but will adjust their meeting 

day / time for the months of June-August.  Each monthly meeting begins with their general business and 

ends with a technology presentation.  Membership in their organization and attendance at their 

meetings are free and open to all.    

The Dearborn Public Library will: 

 provide a location for the group to meet monthly, during regular library hours 

 provide a location for the group to present technology workshops in addition to their 

monthly meetings 

 provide necessary technology to facilitate each meeting / workshop (limited to 

technology the library already owns for use by the public such as a projector, screen, 

microphone) 

 provide marketing via library website 

 provide flyer for workshops as needed 

 manage registration for workshops (if necessary) 

 

MDLUG will: 

 ensure that attendance at their meetings and workshops will be free and open to the 

public 

 present at least 3 workshops (2-4 hours in length) between Oct. 1st, 2014 and March 

31st, 2015 on a mutually-agreed-upon general technology topic that are in addition to 

their monthly meetings 

 provide confirmation and specific details of workshop content 2 weeks prior to each 

scheduled event,  so the library can prepare flyer and promote on the library website 

 

__________________________________ For MDLUG 

Signature    /    Date 

 

 

__________________________________ For Dearborn Public Library      

Signature    /    Date 


